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DATE:  February 11, 2014    
 
SUBJECT: Meeting Minutes 
 
A meeting was held on Friday, February 7th at 1:30 p.m. at Orlando City Hall, 400 
South Orange Avenue, in the Commissioners’ Conference Room between 
Commissioner Patty Sheehan and Commissioner Robert Stuart.    
 

The topics discussed during the meeting were: 

1. Reuse of the brise-soleil located on the Round Building (being demolished as 

part of the building of the Dr. Phillips Center for the Performing Arts)  

2. Tinker Field and the Orlando Citrus Bowl renovation project 

3. Neighborhood parking concerns in areas around Virginia Drive and Mills Avenue.  

The meeting concluded at approximately 2:00 p.m.  

  
Respectfully submitted, 
  

 Jessica Stead  

  
Jessica Stead 
 


